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CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2025

Addison Rose Buck graduated from Station Camp High School. She plans to attend University of Tennessee at Knoxville
to obtain degrees in Marketing and Psychology. While in school Addison was a member of DECA and was a cheerleader in
both middle and high school. Her cheer team was rated among the top 5 in the nation almost every year. She is the
daughter of David & Angie Buck and the granddaughter of Robert & Peggy Buck.

Riley David Buck graduated from Auburn University with a Bachelor of Liberal Arts in Anthropology with an emphasis in
Archaeology. He is the son of David & Angie Buck and the grandson of Robert & Peggy Buck.

Lila Driver graduated from Brentwood High School. While at Brentwood High, she was an AP/Honors student with
memberships in the National Honors Society, Mu Alpha Theta Honors Society, Rho Kappa Honors Society and the National
Science Honors Society. She played varsity softball earning recognition as a member of the All-District team and a TSSAA
Merit Scholar. Lila was a member of the Brentwood Girls Cotillion and volunteered at the public library, as well as working
projects for Hands on Nashville and Graceworks Mobile Food Pantry. She will be attending Pepperdine University this fall.
She is the daughter of Jason & Mary Driver and granddaughter of Johnny & Deborah Driver.

Elizabeth Marshall graduated from Merrol Hyde Magnet High School. She plans to attend Lipscomb in the fall. She is the
daughter of Celena Marshall.

Jon David Senn graduated from Freed-Hardemen University with a degree in cyber security. He is the son of Jonathan
& Valarie Senn and the grandson of Carolyn Vester.

Emilyn Suddarth graduated from Gallatin High School. She will be attending Volunteer State in the fall focusing on criminal
justice. After Vol State, she will transfer to a 4-year college. In high school, she was a member of the National Honor
Society. She is the daughter of Chris & Cristy Suddarth and the granddaughter of Bernice Hall.

Nicholas Williamson graduated from Station Camp High School. He earned HOSA certification and an FFA Certificate.
He will be attending TCAT for the HVAC program after graduation. Nick is the son of Adam & Amy Williamson and
grandson of JoAnn Williamson.




